
November has been a busy month, and a great chance to meet lots of
different colleagues from across our region. We hosted our second
lunch time learn drop-in session, and handed out our brand new
‘Radiology Research’ tote bags!

We have celebrated ‘World Radiography day’ - a chance for us to
highlight the important work of our AHP workforce. 

We also got the chance to visit the brand new Community Diagnostic
Centre (CDC) at Metrocentre, Gateshead. A fantastic addition to our
region, and great to see collaboration between Newcastle &
Gateshead Hospitals.

We have also been planning more visits to our Hospitals across our
region - please keep your eyes peeled for our posters advertising our
visit at your site!
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mONTH IN A MINUTEOur second lunch time learn
drop-in session

 Thank you, Northumbria
Healthcare!

F e a t u r i n g
o u r  n e w

t o t e  b a g s !

D e c e m b e r ’ s  d r o p - i n  s e s s i o n s  d a t e s :

Sunderland Royal Hospital,  10th Dec
Radiology Seminar Room, 12-2pm 

Newcastle Freeman Hospital,  18th Dec ,
Dem Room, 09:30-11 :30am

Newcastle RVI Hospital,  19th Dec,
Radiology Staff Room, 09:30-11 :30am

We want to hear from you!
Would you like to feature your research story on our
NHS Futures and Routes to Research page to inspire

colleagues across our region and showcase your work?

Please email us to find out more!



10th December - Darlington

Hosted by CAHPR & presented by Dr
Beth Harris who will be discussing

different NIHR funding schemes, and
successful recipients of various rewards

will be sharing their experiences. 

Visit to the brand new Community
Diagnostic Centre (CDC) at

Metrocentre, Gateshead!

r

Email us!
georgia.williams11@nhs.net 

clare.moody1@nhs.net

Upcoming
events!

Check out more upcoming events
and training on our ‘Events’

section of our NHS Futures page.
There is lots going on throughout

December!

It was fantastic to visit the brand new CDC in the
Metrocentre, Gateshead this month. The CDC offers
patients different checks, scans and tests outside of

the main hospital. The building is managed by QE
Facilities, with services provided by Newcastle Hospitals

and Gateshead Health. 

Many thanks to Gareth Davies - CDC Clinical Manager,
for the tour! It was great to discuss future research

opportunities and collaborations. The CDC is a fantastic
addition to our region! 


